
 

Activity News 

 

ICT Mahidol welcomed MU executives on the occasion of the PA-Visit of the fiscal 

year 2022 

 

 
        

On 1 November 2021 – the Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, 

Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), led by Dr. Pattanasak Mongkolwat, the Dean, together with 

executives, instructors and staff welcomed Prof. Banchong Mahaisavariya, M.D., President of 

Mahidol University and executives on the occasion of the Performance Agreement Visit (PA-Visit) 

of the fiscal year 2022 via Webex Meetings. 

During this visit, the ICT Mahidol executives presented the outstanding work performance 

of the fiscal year 2021 to the MU executives. Then, the executives from MU and ICT Mahidol 

exchanged some ideas and operation guidelines for the fiscal year 2022 

 

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/pa-visit-of-the-fiscal-year-2022/  
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